
March 1, 2019 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501 

Re: Small Generator Facility Interconnection Report - 2018 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

NorthWestern 
Energy 

Delivering a Bright Future 

In accordance with ARSD 20:10:36:63, NorthWestern Corporation, d.b.a NorthWestern Energy, 
hereby submits its Small Generator Facility Interconnections Report for 2018. 

In the attached report, NorthWestern identifies that two customers interconnected their 
generating facilities to its system during the 2018 calendar year. NorthWestern notes that one 
customer submitted its application in 2017 and signed the agreement. Installation of that 
customer's generating facility was completed in 2018. 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at your convenience. 

Thank you. 

Pamela A. Bonrud 
Director - Government and Regulatory Affairs 
pam.bonrud@northwestern.com 
0 605-978-2900 
C 605-321 -4025 

3010 West 69th Street! Sioux Falls, SD 57108 I O 605-978-2900 NorthWesternEnergy.com 



Queue# 

SD 2 

SD 3 

NorthWestern Corporation 

South Dakota - Annual Interconnection Report 

Per ARSD 20:10:36:63 

Calendar Year: 2018 

Size Interconnection 
(KW) Type Application Fee Application Date Completed 

6KW PV $ 50.00 November 3, 2017 January 3, 2018 

5KW PV $ 50.00 July 10, 2018 July 31, 2018 


